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August 13, 1982
P

Ms. Marya C. Young
Ms. Lynne Bernabei
Government Accountability Project
1901 Que Street, N.W. IN RESPONSE REFER
Washington, DC 20009 TO F01A-82-358

Dear Ms. Young and Ms. Bernabei:

This is in partial response to your letter dated August 4,1982, in
which you requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, all
documents concerning any and all investigations by the Office of Inspector
and Auditor of Charles Barth, on the subject of his communication regarding
a letter written by NRC Region III Director, James G. Keppler to the
Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards.

Please find enclosed a copy of a Memorandum dated September 20, 1980 to
Dudley Thompson from Roger A. Fortuna enclosing a copy of Report of
Investigation entitled " Questionable Conduct by NRC Employc2."

Since rely,
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/'
. M. Felton, Director

'

Division of Rules & Records
Office of Administration

Enclosure: As stated
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